
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  November 1, 2023 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES A SUCCESS AT HES: Twice a year, Homedale Elementary School makes 
every effort to ensure Parent-Teacher Conferences are a success by connecting with as many of our 
families as possible. Last week, our teachers were able to meet with more than 95% of our parents 
during conferences!  
 
One of our teachers, Rebekah Johnson (3rd grade), asked each of her parents to write a special message 
on the desk of their child that they would be able to see and read when they returned to school the 
following Monday. Her parents loved this idea and left some pretty awesome messages for their kids!  

 
KINDERGARTEN LEARNS SAFETY: Recently, Homedale’s Emergency Services Team visited Homedale 
Elementary School and taught them all about emergency preparedness. We want to thank Dennis Uria 
and his team for donating their time to visit our school and share an important message with our 
students. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



HES CELEBRATES HALLOWEEN: On Halloween, Homedale Elementary Students participated in our 
annual Halloween Parade. Our parade was led by our Grand Marshals, for counselor Randee Garrett and 
former secretary Shelley Townsend. Students and staff were invited to wear costumes and the day was 
filled with plenty of spooky fun!  

 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HES WELCOMED STORYTELLER: Homedale Elementary School students recently had an opportunity to 
hear from renowned national storyteller Jim Cogan! For 45 minutes, Mr. Cogan shared exciting stories 
with our students that were connected to historical events. Our students loved the experience!  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
November 20-24th Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL 
December 1st  Student Support / Staff In-Service Day 
December 21st  End of 2nd Quarter 
Dec. 22-Jan 4th  Winter Break 


